
Our TMH Committee 
Moves forward with 

new Proposal!

The Our TMH Committee has worked hard for many 
months defining a ‘way ahead’ for our hospital. 

Based on our survey, hours of planning with hospital 
professionals and concerned citizens, we now have a 
proposal for the Ministry that would allow TMH and 

Quinte West to direct our own future.

The highlights:
1.	 Trenton Memorial Hospital (TMH) become a 

Community-Based Hospital and Health Care Centre, 
run by our own Administrator reporting to our own 
board.

2.	 Independent TMH Governance Board comprised of 
local professionals, citizens and TMH Staff.

3.	 Retain and Enhance our current services and clinics.

4.	 Develop a Professional Management Services 
contract with 1 or more hospitals in our region to 
reduce administrative overhead.

5.	 Operate under a specific mandate designed to 
ensure a future of STABLE, LONG TERM Health Care 
at TMH.

Visit our website for more information.

You can make a difference!  
Look on the back to learn how. 



Your OurTMH Committee is made up of concerned 
citizens like you and they are working hard to save 

our Trenton Memorial Hospital

The Executive: 	 John Smylie – Chair 
	 Betty Clost – Co-Chair 
	 Mike Cowan – Co-Chair

Members:	 Betty Westfall 
	 Doug Cheer 
	 Evelyn	Wilson 
	 Frank Barry 
	 Garry Quinn 
	 Harold	Taylor 
	 Jacquie Cameron 
	 Jim Leonard 
	 Louise	Hadley 
	 Malcolm Rawlings 
	 Matt Richardson 
	 Pat Koets 
	 Remco	 DeGooyer 
	 Rhonda Reynolds 
	 Sue White 
	 Sharon Urquhart 
	 Steve Brown 
	 Tom Kupecz 
	 Wendy Warner

You can make a difference!
Fill out, sign and mail the letter to your MPP 

Attend OurTMH Meetings  
Volunteer today!

Contact us at info@OurTMH.com 
Or visit us at www.OurTMH.com for news & events


